
Good morning- 
 
                I’m writing this morning to request your NO vote on HB-4135. 
 
                Currently I have the ability to choose what healthcare I want near the end of my life using 
advance directives. 
 
                HB 4135 removes my ability to choose.  It is so poorly written that it fails to protect my right to 
choose to have 
                food and water!  Please vote no on this deeply flawed bill. 
 
Thankyou, 
-Tom Walsh 
Banks, OR 
 


